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DEIB Community of Practice Data Sessions 

The Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and Belonging 

(DEIB) Community of Practice (COP) is pleased to 

offer two upcoming training sessions about 

diversity and equity data available to members of 

the WCU community.  These sessions will cover 

diversity data for faculty, staff, and student 

populations, as well as student performance 

data.  In this session you’ll learn about data 

resources that are available to you and how this data helps us better understand our 

environment and where we have opportunities to improve diversity and equity.  Please plan to 

join either the face-to-face or virtual session: 

ü Thursday, March 14th from 3-4pm in Forsyth OR  

ü Friday, March 15th from 10-11am on Zoom 

Click here to register to attend.  The registration will prompt you for any specific questions you 

have or data you’d like to discuss, so that those questions/requests can be incorporated into the 

session, if possible. 

Announcing the Spark Community Engagement Award Program  

The Spark Community Engagement Award is now open to ALL 

WCU students through Engage (the online student involvement 

platform). Previously known as the "Lily Award", the Spark 

Community Engagement Award aligns with the Center for 

Community Engagement and Service Learning’s guiding phrase, 

"Find Your Spark. Make A Difference. Live Western" and the Live 

Western brand guide. Students participating in the award 

program will engage in direct service, civic involvement, 

philanthropic giving, and advocacy components. The Center is 

excited to continue to recognize outstanding students for their 

community impact work through the Spark Award program throughout their time at the 

university and during commencement ceremonies. To learn more about the program and each 

component, please 

https://wcu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ShkIspIw2FXqaa
/learn/academic-enrichment/center-for-service-learning/service-learning-for-students/spark_program.aspx
mailto:communityengagement@wcu.edu


Coalition) who constructed the action plan and are instrumental in its implementation. . Please 

visit vote.wcu.edu for WCU early voting and Jackson County primary election summary data as 

/learn/academic-enrichment/center-for-service-learning/student-democracy-coalition/index.aspx
mailto:kingr@wcu.edu
mailto:sross@wcu.edu


U-Club Event Benefitting the Staff Senate Scholarship Fund 

The U-Club event to benefit the Staff Senate Scholarship fund will take place on April 20th, 2024 

at the U-Club house on campus. The event will begin at 5pm and will have the theme of Back to 

the ‘80s Bash: Fundraising Like It’s 1985! The event will include a silent auction with open 

bidding ending on the night of the event. 

As an energizing leadup to the U-Club event on the 20th, the U-Club is hosting a trivia night on 

April 8th at 7pm. The trivia night will take place at Innovation Sylva and will host a percentage 

night from 5pm to 9pm, which will also benefit the Staff Senate Scholarship fund.  

The Staff Senate Scholarship supports currently enrolled or accepted, incoming students who are 

children or dependents of SHRA and EHRA non-faculty employees.  The scholarship is awarded to 

students each year through the university scholarship application process. More information 

about the Staff Senate Scholarship and fundraising can be found here.   

Tickets for the U-Club event will go on sale around March 20th. Interested parties can contact 

Catherine MacCallum (cmaccallum@wcu.edu) for more information. 
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